
 

 

 

 
 

SACRED HEART GIRLS’ COLLEGE  
 

 

 

Applications for Year 7, 2021 closing date: 

Friday, August 23, 2019 

 

 

Remaining Open Mornings for 2019: 
 
 

 Thursday 1 August 
 Tuesday 29 October 

 
 

Prospective parents and their daughters are very welcome to attend an Open Morning 
where they will gain a greater insight into the wonderful learning environment we have 

at Sacred Heart Girls’ College.  Open Mornings commence at 9:30am with an address by 
the Principal, Mr. Christopher Dalton.  Parents then tour of the College with our Year 9 

Tour Leaders and return for morning tea where further questions may be asked of staff 
members.  The session concludes at approximately 11.00am. 

 
Bookings for these dates can be made through the College General Office on 9568 5488. 

 

Further information about enrolments at Sacred Heart Girls' College is available from the 
College Registrar, Ms Anne Wilks, on 9568 5488 or by email:  

registrar@shgc.vic.edu.au 
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